
Rocky Hill Athletics Fall Spectator Policy

At this time we are making a change to our fall athletic event spectator policy. To ensure the
health and safety of all involved in our athletic events we will continue to remain flexible. The
Rocky Hill Public Schools Spectator Policy is as follows:

Indoors:
1. No visiting team fans or any students are allowed at any indoor event at this time.
2.Updated - Spectator attendance at indoor athletic events will now include siblings of
home student-athletes with the requirement that siblings must be accompanied and
supervised by a parent or guardian in attendance.
3. Upon completion of the game, spectators will exit, ensuring social distancing when departing
the facility.

Outdoors:
Home and away spectators will be welcomed with no masks required and social distancing
recommended.

These guidelines are subject to change.

It is imperative that the protocols are followed in order to provide a safe and healthy
environment for our spectators and student athletes. Failure to adhere to the protocols will result
in removal from the event and an inability to attend future sporting events.

Please understand that these guidelines are in place to maintain the health and safety of our
community and is our district’s policy. The athletic department is simply enforcing the policy and
we ask that you please refrain from using any abusive language or behavior if you are asked to
follow the guidelines.

As always, we expect good sportsmanship to be displayed from any fans in attendance and look
forward to your positive support of our student athletes, coaches, and officials.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Joe Horvath
Director of Athletics & Student Activities
Rocky Hill High School
860-258-7225 x22219


